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 Svetlana 

Zakharova

I wish to express my strong objection to the ongoing construction, primarily due to its potential to entirely block 

daylight from entering my apartment. The prospect of losing this invaluable source of natural light is deeply 

concerning to me. It will inevitably lead to an increased reliance on artificial lighting during the day, which not 

only affects my electricity costs but also has potential adverse effects on my mental and physical health. I 

kindly request that the construction plans be revisited with a focus on finding alternative solutions that would 

minimize the detrimental impact on daylight in my apartment. I believe that a collaborative approach that takes 

residents' concerns into account can lead to a more satisfactory outcome for all parties involved.
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